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You deserve clean, safe PUBLIC facilities
We are City of Winnipeg custodians.  We clean libraries, 
aquatic and recreation facilities, and city office buildings.  
We not only keep public facilities clean, we are the eyes 
and ears that help maintain a safe environment.  

Some city officials want to privatize custodial services in 
Winnipeg.  They say it’s to save money.  We’ve shown the
City many examples of where privatization costs more and  
delivers lower quality services. 

The citizens of Winnipeg deserve to have a skilled, 
experienced workforce dedicated to providing clean and
safe facilities – not a private company who hires low paid
inexperienced workers in order to make a profit.

Quality public services are the key to strengthening 
neighbourhoods and communities.  

Please help keep custodial services public!

Talk to your Councillor!

City Councillors care about 
what you have to say.  As a 
taxpayer and resident, your 
views are important.  

Call or email your Councillor, 
and tell them how important 
it is to have clean and safe 
public facilities.   

If you’re not sure who your 
Councillor is, contact 311 or 
go to winnipeg.ca/council

positively
Public
the Winnipeg Way!


